
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

Newsletter – Summer Term 2 
Week 4 #18 

Friday 5th July 2024 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

WHAT A WEEK!! We have had such an incredible time immersed in all things musical, a celebration of 
culture and diversity and we also enjoyed your culinary expertise too! Many thanks for attending the 
events across this week – we hope you enjoyed seeing your children perform/take part. Thanks also 
for providing the amazing food on Friday – there was such a wonderful atmosphere throughout the 
school. HUGE thanks go to the team who made this happen – Madame Edwards, Miss Fryer, Mrs 
Griffiths and Miss Million. Thanks also go to the staff team who took on additional workload and 
hours this week, continually working tirelessly to do the very best for your children. Look out for more 
exciting events like these in the future!  
 

On Friday morning, the Equity, Diversity and Inclusion Parents/Carer group met for the third time. 

They welcomed Barbara Foster (Royal Borough of Greenwich Senior Schools Improvement Partner) 

who spoke about her involvement with the borough’s Educate against Racism (EAR) group. A QR code 

is above to join the WhatsApp group should you wish to get involved or be kept informed of future 

meetings. This group is still in its early stages with many topics relating to all aspects of Equity, 

Diversity and Inclusion discussed. Alternatively, please use this link if currently viewing on a mobile 

phone. https://chat.whatsapp.com/DOigvUhKlt78qLJ1n8naFx 

Wishing you all the very best of weekends with rest and time doing what you enjoy. We look forward 
to seeing everyone on Monday ready for more learning. 
Very best wishes 
Matt Wills  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
Reports out to Parents/Carers – 15th July (Children will have also met their new teacher during the day) 

Parent/Carer drop-ins (no appointment necessary) 3:45pm – 4:45pm 17th July  
Year 6 Leavers Service 19th July - 10am at Eltham Parish Church 

Year 6 Leavers Party – 19th July 
Last day of Term Tuesday 23rd July 1:30pm finish 

 
 
 

34 “A new command I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another.  
35 By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you love one another.” 

John 13 v34-35 

 

QR code for 
Parent/Carer EDI group 
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